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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy December! At Curwen, we have started our countdown to the holidays, with our decorations up and children videoing their 
Christmas songs to share with you. Please remember that these will be shared with you via the website. They have to be edited, and we 
will send out the links on Studybugs as we put them up for your viewing pleasure. We hope you enjoy them! 

A big thank you and well done to years 1,2  and 3 for their ‘Big Outcome’ Zoom assemblies this week. We would like to thank all of you 
that have attended these virtual assemblies, and for all of the feedback you have sent us. We are definitely taking on board comments 
from lots of you that you would appreciate some assemblies continue to be held on Zoom even once we are able to invite you back into 
school, and we understand that this format suits many of you. We would also like to thank everyone that has attended and contributed 
to our consultations on the RSHE curriculum. We really appreciate all of your support and feedback on this. For those of you with chil-
dren in year 4 we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

Next week, we have the flu vaccine being administered to those that requested it, so please make sure you have returned the consent 
form and watched the information video we sent out. Just a reminder that if any children want to send Christmas cards that they need 
to be delivered by Friday 11th December so that we can quarantine them before handing out, and raffle tickets are on sale now. Staff 
have donated some lovely gifts to make up some hamper prizes, so get your tickets now. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Mansfield 

Our Official YouTube Channel  
The Tapscott Learning Trust are pleased to announce the launch of our YouTube channel. This was created to support parents with 

home learning, and includes videos on phonics, English, and Maths, as well as videos for Early Years… and much more!  

We are really excited for this launch, and can’t wait for parents to make use of this new tool.  

Find us at: www.youtube.com - Tapscott Learning Trust 

Please note that all after school clubs are finishing on Friday 11th December, only 6 o'clock and 
breakfast club are running as normal. Children will need to be collected at 3PM unless they are 

attending 6 o’clock club.  

Nursery Spaces Available 

Please note that if you have children born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, we have nursery spaces available 
starting now! To register your child, please contact our school office to request and application form. 

 

http://www.youtube.com


 

AM— Zara                                          PM— Adi     

RDR— Amarjot                                  RM— Yusra  

RF— Qaylah                                       RS— Ainsley     

1K— Elizabeth                                    1C— Amelia    

1M— Kairui                                        1D— Aaron    

2L— Whole Class                              2B— Whole Class   

2R— Whole Class                             2M— Whole Class     

3B— Matej                                        3G— Samuel       

3H— Huda                                         3L— Lilian   

4C— Sabrina                                     4N— Amelia         

4B— Aleena                                      4A— Temi  

5C— Iqra                                            5B— Yassir   

5W— Zain                                          5L— Sorina    

6I— Yannick                                      6K— Inayah            

6U— Zainab                                       6B— Whole Class      

LST1— Joen                                        LST2— Yusuf          

Pupil of the Week 

Last week’s fixtures This week’s fixtures 

 

For encouraging and helping someone when they were 
upset.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Blessing 3H 

2B,3L,5L,6I achieved 100% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Reception application 2021-2022 

Nursery parents, if your child is due to start Reception in Reception 2021 
please make sure you complete your child’s Reception application. The 

deadline for applications is 15 January 2021, should you require any sup-
port with your application please enquire at the school  

info@curwen.ttlt.academy . 

mailto:info@curwen.ttlt.academy

